NOTICE OF THE CANCELLATION OF
THE GOSHEN COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
REGULAR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
OF THURSDAY, JANUARY 27, 2022.

**PLEASE TAKE NOTICE** that the Regular Board of Directors meeting scheduled on January 27, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., has been cancelled.

On March 11, 2020, Governor Gavin Newsom announced that California public health officials issued an updated policy on gatherings to protect public health and slow the spread of COVID-19. The state's public health experts have determined that gatherings should be postponed or canceled across the state until at least the end of March.

The next regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting will be held on February 24 at 6:00 p.m.

**DATE POSTED: January 24, 2022**